
Ladies and gentlemen, 

Today, we gather to celebrate and bid farewell to our dear colleagues who 

are embarking on new and exciting career journeys. It's never easy to say 

goodbye, especially to those who have become like family, but it's 

important to recognize and applaud the incredible paths these nurses are 

choosing to follow. 

Each of you has been a beacon of compassion, dedication, and care in our 

team. The impact you've had on patients' lives and on us as your 

colleagues is immeasurable. Your commitment to excellence and your 

unwavering empathy have set a standard that inspires us all. 

Career advancement is a testament to your hard work, passion, and 

ambition. While it is bittersweet to see you go, we are so proud of the 

opportunities that lie ahead for you. We have no doubt that you will 

bring the same excellence and heart to your new roles that you've shown 

here with us. 

Please remember, this is not just a farewell but also a reminder that you 

always have a home with us. We are excited to see all that you will 

accomplish and the positive impact you'll continue to make in the world. 

Thank you for everything, and best wishes on your new adventures. You 

will be dearly missed but never forgotten. 

With all our love and gratitude. 


